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Goldrea Resources Corp. (“Goldrea” or the “Company”) is pleased to report the results of its annual 

general meeting held on May 22, 2017. At the meeting, all the resolutions presented were passed. 

Shareholders re-elected James Elbert, Larry Reaugh, Alan Eratie, Paul Blair and Sokhie Puar to serve as 

directors for the coming year. Mao & Ying LLP has been appointed auditor of the Company for the next 

fiscal year. 

About Goldrea: 

Goldrea is a diversified mining company focused on gold and lithium properties. The Company is also 

exploring other opportunities to further shareholder value. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

James Elbert, President and CEO  

Telephone: (604) 559-7230  

Email: jelbert@goldrea.com  

 

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain 

“forward-looking statements”, which are statements about the future based on current expectations or beliefs. For this purpose, statements of 

historical fact may be deemed to be forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements by their nature involve risks and uncertainties, and 

there can be no assurance that such statements will prove to be accurate or true. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking 

statements. The Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements except as required by law. 


